
 

 

 

 

COLLEGIATE SCHOOL| NEW VIRTUAL CLASS – 2024-2025 

  

 
 

Introducing Virtual Fridays! 
Universities and colleges nowadays offer virtual and hybrid learning classes. As we take 

pride as a college preparatory school, we would like to add this new aspect to our 
curriculum to ensure our students are prepared for their college days. Online education 
can be beneficial for those students who like to work at their own pace. This can only 
enhance our structured curriculum and give the students a sense of independence and 
responsibility. If you have any questions about our new program, please feel free to 

contact us! 

  

As we introduce this new format of 
learning students can stay at home, this 
will not affect attendance or tardiness. A 
supervised classroom will also be 
available if the student cannot stay at 
home. 

Laptops and electronic devices are not 
provided. Each student will be assigned 
an e-mail to log into our Google 
classroom application.  

 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

https://collegiateschoolpassaic.org/ 973-777-1714 Collegiate.school@yahoo.com 

 


